
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

9th September 2020, Budapest 
 

 
Dear National Federations, 
 
we would like to kindly inform you that the Hungarian Government has introduced easier entry 
rules for participants of international sport events. 
 
Entry conditions for the Olympic Hopes Regatta: 
 

• only one negative SARS-CoV-2 molecular biological (PCR) test issued (date on the 
certification) between 12-17th September 

• arrival to Hungary (day of border-crossing) should be between 13-19th September 
• invitation letter issued by the OC 

 
Entry conditions for the World Cup: 
 

• only one negative SARS-CoV-2 molecular biological (PCR) test issued (date on the 
certification) between 19-25th September 

• arrival to Hungary (day of border-crossing) should be between 20-26th September 
• invitation letter issued by the OC 

 
We do hope that this favourable change in the entry process will contribute to your smooth 
preparation for the event and a pain-free border-crossing.  
 
In case you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the Organising Committee at 
accommodation@canoeszeged2020.com or accommodation@szeged2020.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Ms. Orsolya KOVÁCS 

Head of Hospitality 
Hungarian Canoe Federation 

 
 
 
 
 


